Ministry of Education
P.A.C.E
Providing Access to Continued Education

East street opposite Deveaux Street

P.O. Box N-3913

Telephone: 676-5944

Nassau, Bahamas

E-mail: pace_nassau@hotmail.com

Dear Parents/Guardians:

From time to time emergencies occur here at P.A.C.E. Some of these may require
students being transported to the hospital, clinic or elsewhere.

Administration is hereby asking you to sign the attached consent form stating whether or
not your child can be transported by a staff member if there is a need for her to be

transported.

In the event of an accident persons transporting your child, the school, the driver or the
Ministry of Education will not be liable.

Sincerely,

-

Drette,

Patrice Miller (Ms.)
Principal (Actg.)

PM/cc

............................................................................................................

I Agree /Dis-agree for my child
to be transported to the hospital in the case of an emergency

Parent’s Signature Date



